April 7, 2022

Pottstown Borough Council
100 East High Street
Pottstown PA 19464

Dear Council Members,

Red Horse Motoring Club would like to request permission of The Pottstown
Borough Council to allow the operation of a Biergarten at the Car Shows to be held
on the following dates: 6/4/2022, 7/2/2022, 8/6/2022, 9/3/2022 and 10/1/2022.

The Biergarten will be located at Smith Family Plaza. The Biergarten will operate
from 4:00 PM to 9:00 PM during the Car Shows. The consumption area will be
limited to a clearly marked area, within the Smith Family Plaza, with tables and
rope barriers. Monitors will be placed in the area to ensure that alcoholic beverages
do not travel beyond the confines of the designated area.

JJ Ratigans Brewing Company will provide RAMP certified servers and
observe all due diligence in ensuring proper ID is inspected before
alcoholic beverages are sold. All required State permits will be acquired.

The Downtown Car Show is a long-running tradition, and we look forward
to working closely with the Borough to ensure safe and successful Summer
events in the downtown, promoting economic growth and downtown
revitalization.

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact Steve Everett
with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

s

Steve Everett
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